
                     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE PRELUDE                    Way Maker 
   
THE WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS              
       
*THE CALL TO WORSHIP   
Leader: Today, we remember: there is more going on than what we can see. 
    People: God is working, even when life feels hard. 
Leader: Trouble may come, but God’s love is stronger. 
    People: God gives us courage to stand strong and speak the truth. 
Leader: Let us worship God, who calls us to live with faith and hope. 
    All: We come to worship with open hearts, ready to follow! 
 
THE SONG OF WORSHIP       Crown Him with Many Crowns      #327 
  

SAVE THE DATES ! 
 

Signup sheets for activities are on the 
round table in the Pleasant St. Parlor. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  We still need a 
couple of folks to help with activities  
for ages 3-grade 5 for during worship on  
August 17 & 24. If interested please 
signup o the sheet on the round table in 
the Pleasant St. Parlor or contact Karen 
Burns (call or text  315-391-8909).  
 

PEACE OF MIND WORKSHOP  
Sunday, September 28, 11a at Cicero 
UMC. (Located at 8416 Brewerton Rd. in 
Cicero.) Designed to help you with those 
important "end of life" issues that will 
help your family know your final wishes 
and give you all "peace of mind" (financial, 
insurance, pets and much more). 
Presented by Rev. Susan Ranous. Sign up 
at susanranous@unyumc.org or Cicero 
UMC 315-699-2731. 
   

CALLED TO PREACH - Advanced Lay 
Servant Class  This required course in the 
lay speaker track of study, will be held on 
Sundays from 6p to 8p beginning 
September 7 for six weeks at Manlius 
UMC. ** Details and application forms are 
on the table outside the office or at 
https://www.unyumc.org/events/lay-
courses.  Registration deadline is 
September 1.  Contact Pastor Kim. 

 

Manlius United Methodist Church 
111 Wesley St., PO Box 177, Manlius, NY 13104  315.682.8021 
Pastor:  Rev. Joseph I. Kim, 315.530.8568, jkim1107@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Yvonne Uehlin, office@manliusumc.org 
Church website: www.manliusumc.org and on Facebook 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 
Office Hours: Wed. & Thurs. 10am-4pm 

Bulletin deadline is 10 AM Wednesdays. 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES  
 

Pre-K to Grade 5  9:45 to 10:45am  
*During the summer we will provide an 
activity for ages Pre-K to Gr 5 during the 
second half of the service. If you would like 
to help please, contact Karen Burns (call or 
text  315-391-8909). 
 

6th to 12th grade & First Fridays are on 
break until September. 
 

Adult Sunday School 11:10am - Studying 
Deuteronomy. (McCombe Room) 
 

Wednesday Adult Bible Study is on break 
until September. 
 

 
 

            MANLIUS UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

    ~ AUGUST 10, 2025 ~  
    

             We’re glad you joined us this morning. In this time of worship, may you find comfort, 

encouragement, hope, and peace in the promise of the Holy Spirit.  Nursery care is available for ages  

              infant - 2 years old.                        *Please stand as you are able.        L=Leader, P=People 
 

               

FELLOWSHIP HOSTS NEEDED. Sign up on 
the sheet in the Mimi Knox Parlor. 
 
On Sunday, September 7,  we are going to 
support our favorite NFL teams, by wearing 
football jerseys, tee shirts, and hats. If you 
love football, show your team spirit with 
your apparel. Let's see how many teams are 

represented!  🏈 
 
  HELP FILL THE PEWS!  Invite a family 
member or friend to come to church with 
you!  Pray about it. 
 



 
*THE PRAYER OF APPROACH TO THE THRONE OF GOD      
  Loving and powerful God, Sometimes life feels like a battle. We feel tired, worried, or unsure. 
But we know You are with us. You protect us and give us strength. Help us trust You more today. 
Help us worship with joy, even when things are hard. Thank You for always being with us. In 
Jesus’ name we pray, Amen. 
 
CHILDREN’S TIME      *Change: Children ages 3-grade 5 are dismissed to their activities after the    
   Offering & Noisy Can Collection.  
            
THE INVITATION TO THE OFFERING                      Leader 
  Friends, God gives us so much—love, strength, and peace. Now we have a chance to give 
something back. We give with thankful hearts, knowing God will use it to help others and share 
love in the world. 
 
THE OFFERING & NOISY CAN COLLECTION                                             Piano: The Goodness of God 

 
*THE DOXOLOGY                         #95 
 
*THE PRAYER OF DEDICATION 
  God, thank You for everything You’ve given us. Take our gifts today and use them for good. 
Help our church be a place of hope, healing, and love. Bless each person who gives and help us 
follow You every day. Amen. 
 

   *Children ages 3-grade 5 are dismissed to their activities. 
 

THE SCRIPTURE LESSON                   Revelation 12:1-18 
 
THE MESSAGE                Unveiled Conflict, Unshakable Hope        Rev. Joseph Kim 
                                              THE COSMIC BATTLE: GOD’S VICTORY AND OUR CALLING 
            
*THE SONG OF REFLECTION              Jesus, Lover of My Soul, vss. 1,2,4         #479 

 
PRAISE REPORT & PRAYER REQUESTS    
 
THE LORD’S PRAYER (spoken)                           #895 
 
*THE HYMN OF SENDING FORTH        Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus          #514 
 

 
*THE BENEDICTION   
Leader: As you go, remember—God is greater than anything you face. 
    People: We are not alone. God is with us. 
Leader: Stand strong, speak kindly, live with hope. 
    People: We will trust God and share His love. 
Leader: Go in peace, with courage in your heart. 
    ALL: Amen. 
 
THE POSTLUDE               You are My Refuge                 David Bishop 
 

   (*Please remain in the pews during the postlude.)  

We’re so glad you came and hope that you enjoyed worshipping with us. Our prayer is that you find the 

presence of God here and a spirit of friendliness and warmth. Please join us for fellowship after the service. 

Please feel free to contact us if you are so led.  We wish you a blessed week. 

Participating in Our Service Today 
 

Pastor  Rev. Joseph Kim 

Piano       David Bishop 

A/V Tech.  David Soergel, Bruce Cordes 

Liturgist  Karen Burns 

Greeter  Tommy Murphy 

Ushers   Brad Delans, Becky Soergel 

  

            Please keep in prayer 
           Barb K., Glenna S., Charlie M., Families of 
Royce Root, Margaret C. & Maria, Sonya, Dawn 
& family, Ron B., Sophia S., Barb G., Suzanne T.,  
John H., Lee H., Cathy K.’s mom, Charlotte & 
Julie,  Christabell W., Jennifer & Jim T., Shirley C., 
Julie S., Jessica U., George and Ethel P., Patty, 
Wendy T.’s son & family in Israel, Caroline,  
Marty C., those who are traveling, dealing with 
illness, surgery, need healing, caregivers, first 
responders, homeless, less fortunate. For pews 
to be filled. For our country and leaders, for our 
country to turn back to God, peace in Ukraine 
and  the Middle East, and many other unspoken 
needs. 
 

Lord, thank you for hearing our prayers and for 
our many blessings. Help us to be a blessing to 
others. 
 

If you have a prayer request, or would like a visit, 
please let Pastor Joseph know. (315-530-8568, 
jkim1107@gmail.com). 

 

 The Combined Baptist/Methodist 

Choir will sing at the combined service at 
First Baptist Church on Sunday, August 31 @ 
9:30a.  
 

Two practices are scheduled - 
   Sunday, August 17 @ 11:15am  
   Thursday, August 21 @ 6:30pm 
All are welcome to join us. 
 
 
*Please see back for important messages.* 
 


